Dear Obote,

Application reference: 2014/6680/P Francis Crick Institute, Site r/o British Library, Brill Place

Details of a scheme for public art as required by condition 8 of planning permission (2010/4721/P)
dated 10/03/2011 for the development to provide a biomedical research centre.

Thank you for consulting TfL regarding this application.
TfL have no comments.

Regards,

Victoria Bates | Assistant Planner

TfL Planning, Transport for London

T: 020 4 3649 Auto: 83649 E: victoriabates@tfl.gov.uk
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The contents of this e-mail and any attached files are confidential. If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately at
postmaster@tfl.gov.uk and remove it from your system. If received in error, please do not use, disseminate, forward, print or copy this email or its
content. Transport for London excludes any warranty and any liability as to the quality or accuracy of the contents of this email and any attached
files.

Transport for London is a statutory corporation whose principal office is at Windsor House, 42-50 Victoria Street, London, SW1H OTL. Further
information about Transport for London’s subsidiary companies can be found on the following link: http://www.tfl. gov.uk/corporate/about-tfl/
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